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		       “Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures forever.”
								                   Chronicles 16:34

Dear Devon Prep Community, 

Our FAMILY is truly unique and continues to amaze me day in and day out.  I am proud of the 
young men that attend this school. I am honored to have Alumni who go out into the world 
and make a difference.  I am grateful for the families and friends of Devon Prep who all make 
this school such a special place. Together we have faced challenges and together we have 
excelled. 

Reflecting upon this past school year, I am more thankful than ever before for the support we 
have received from our Devon family.  The resilience and dedication to serving the young 
men of Devon Prep is unmatched and so pure. There were many difficult and disrupting days 
last school year, and those pains were felt by parents, students and faculty equally.  At times, 
it seemed as if there was no relief in sight. However, the satisfaction of seeing our seniors 
enjoy their trip to Virginia Beach, their Bring the Beach to Devon Cut Day and of course their 
Commencement, made all those difficult days well worth it.

The Piarist values - humility, patience, community, honesty, charity - guide us everyday.  As a 
community, with technology advancing, it is most important to focus on human interaction.   
As we enter this new school year, our emphasis is on normalcy and providing a caring 
environment in which our students can best succeed in every phase of their life and grow 
together as a family.

We must always keep focused on strengthening our Devon family.  The bible tells us “how 
good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity” (Psalm 133:1). We must 
remember, where there is unity, there is strength. TOGETHER we can achieve great success 
and happiness.

The world will always be changing around us, but faith, hope, and love will continue to exist 
and have true presence at Devon Prep. I thank you all for believing in us and what we do here 
on a daily basis.  Your support is a powerful reminder of the importance of educating our 
youth and helping them learn how to make a positive IMPACT not only at Devon Prep but in 
our world.

 

 With Thanks,

Fr. Francisco J. Aisa, Sch.P. 
Headmaster


